CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Road Closure for 8th Street between Carter and Lovejoy



The section of 8th Street between Carter and Lovejoy will be closed on Sunday, September 23th, at 5:00 pm thru Monday, September 24th at 12:00 noon, for the delivery of research equipment to the Physical Science Building.  Please use alternate travel routes where possible.
8th Street between Carter and Lovejoy
Sunday, Sept. 23th at 5pm thru Monday, Sept. 24th at 12:00noon

While we do not anticipate other areas being impacted, there is always a possibility of a broader impact. Please plan accordingly. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please call immediately with any questions or concerns.

Physics Department
Tony Forest: 282-4426
Marice Lewis, Overseeing the Unloading of Truck: 208-241-9436

